
 
 

 
 

 
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 

Please be advised that construction activities for the North Ocean 

Ave Water Main Replacement Phase 3B are about to begin.  
 

ON OR ABOUT: Wednesday, October 9th, 2024 

WE WILL BE WORKING ON N. OCEAN AVENUE, BEGINNING AT 

THE INTERSECTION OF ISLAND AVENUE AND N. OCEAN 

AVENUE. THE PURPOSE OF THIS CORRESPONDENCE IS TO 

ADVISE YOU THAT WEATHER PERMITTING, UNDERGROUND 

WATER MAIN & SERVICES WILL BE INSTALLED ON YOUR 

STREET.  

 

FOR THE SAFETY OF BOTH RESIDENTS AND OUR WORK 

PERSONNEL PLEASE HAVE ALL VEHICLES REMOVED FROM 

YOUR STREET BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 7:00 AM TO 5:00 PM 

(MONDAY TO FRIDAY) 

 

DURING CONSTRUCTION, THERE MAY BE PERIODS OF TIME 

WHERE SLIGHT DELAYS ARE EXPERIENCED. AS WITH ALL 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS, WE URGE ALL RESIDENTS TO 

PROCEED WITH CAUTION IN AREAS OF CONSTRUCTION AND TO 

OBEY THE TRAFFIC CONTROL MEASURES THAT ARE IN PLACE. 

THE CONTRACTOR WILL MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO KEEP THESE 

INTERRUPTIONS TO A MINIMUM AND COMPLETE THIS PROJECT 

AS QUICKLY AS POSSIBLE.  

 

Thank you: 

P & A Construction, Inc. 


